
Semester registration - July - December 2020 
 
Dear Students, 

The deadline for the payment of second-semester fees has been extended to  

27th of July  without any penalty                                                                                                                                                                                                      
 

If you are having a genuine difficulty in paying the semester fee , Please send an 
email to  nimalka.m@sliit.lk with a copy to chintha.e@sliit.lk (Head-
Administration)  with the below details on or before 26th June 2020. 

Appropriate concessions for the second-semester fee will be decided by a panel 
following a one-to-one meeting with each student and his/her parents 

 
Student ID 
Name 
Program 
Year 
Semester 
 
We thank you for your cooperation and will continue to do our best to ensure 
your academic success and timely graduation. 
 
 

Student Affairs Division 
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